
Judith Elser Concerto Competition
is open to undergraduate and graduate 
students enrolled in a Maine college  
or university.

The winner will receive a $1,000 prize and  
perform a concerto movement with the Midcoast 
Symphony Orchestra in October, 2018 at the  
Gendron Franco Center in Lewiston and the  
Orion Performing Arts Center in Topsham.

Deadline for Application:  February 1, 2018
Public Auditions will be held for selected  finalists  

on Wednesday, May 16, 2018 at 7:00 pm at the  

Gendron Franco Center in Lewiston, Maine.

Application materials must include:
1. Current CV, including the name of your Maine educational institution

2. Audio or video recording of your proposed concerto movement
Recordings can be on CD or online streaming submissions. They should include accompaniment.

Send applications to: concerto@midcoastsymphony.org
or Heather Cook, 17 Bristol Lane, North Yarmouth, Maine, 04097

For more information, please contact MSO at 207-846-5378  
or visit the MSO website at www.MidcoastSymphony.org.
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